
 

 
MEMORANDUM TO COUNCIL 

 
 

To:  Mayor and City Council Members 
From:  Michelle Price, Administrative Coordinator 
Through: William Homka, City Manager 
Date:  September 12, 2023 
Re: North Pacific Fishery Management Council Meeting  
 
 
The North Pacific Fishery Management Council will meet from October 2-10, 2023, at the 
Dena’ina Center in Anchorage Alaska. There will be an opportunity for oral testimony on current 
fisheries-related issues to the advisory panel during the meetings. The City of Unalaska’s 
Fisheries Advisor, Frank Kelty, will attend this meeting on behalf of the city.   
 
Estimated travel costs are $4,325 per person: 
 

Airfare $1,378 
Hotel $1,352 
Per diem $1,595 
Total $4,325 

 
As of September 5, 2023, the available funds in the Council travel budget are $88,370.75. 
 
The Travel Policy for the Mayor and Council indicates that no more than three Council Members 
are to travel to the same meeting or conference; that travel be conducted in the most direct and 
economic manner possible to accomplish City business; and that at least twenty-one days prior 
to an upcoming trip, the council will discuss the travel, identify the Council Members to travel, and 
approve the travel by motion. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 


